
May 7, 1970

Dr. Eliot Porter
Route Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87$O1

Dear Dr. Porter:

It is understood that AUDUBON has the exclusive calendar rights to your photograph 

of spring woodland. This picture will appear in our 1971 calendar. It is 

understood that the National Audubon Society will copyright this photograph but 

said copyright will not limit any future sales of your photo by you for any non- . 

calendar purposes. It is further understood that you have the right to grant 

these rights. We are paying $200 for the use of the above-mentioned photograph 

and proper credit will be given.

SIGNATURE OF PHOTOGRAPHER
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